Fhe Pt Segal Shafan Educational Endowment

*** New Endowment Fund Established in 2020 ***

Phil Segal was a proud and active Jew and a lover of the state of Israel. He served
in various roles for many years on the Temple Emanuel Board of Trustees and, for
more than a decade, was one of the three leaders of our Shofar chorale.

In 2004, he attended the March of the Living to Poland and in Israel. Sharing this
incredible experience with Pepper, his daughter, meant so much to him. He was
fiercely committed to the security of Israel and lobbied with AIPAC for more than
two and a half decades!

Phil was extremely dedicated to Jewish education. He helped chaperone numerous
trips and was committed to seeing to it that every Jewish child had an opportunity to
receive a good Jewish education, regardless of the ability of their parents to pay.

The Phil Segal Ill Shofar Educational Endowment Fund is a wonderful way for Phil’s
family to honor this iconic and great man. Additional contributions to the fund are
appreciated and can be made in honor or in memory of a loved one. Through this
fund, thanks to the generosity of the Segal family, Temple Emanuel will preserve and
honor the memory of a wonderful family man, a lover of Israel and a true mensch!




*** New Endowment Fund Established in 2020***

Joanne and Arthur Bluethenthal were truly giants in our Jewish and Greensboro community for

decades, earning accolades for their community work and generosity.

Both were leaders of Temple Emanuel, with Arthur serving as Temple President from 1976-1978, and
Joanne leading many committees and initiatives. Both were active in the wider Jewish community
at the highest level of volunteerism, Arthur serving the Greensboro Jewish Federation as the
Annual Campaign Chair and as Vice President, and Joanne earning several important honors
from the national and local Jewish community throughout her career as a ‘Volunteer
Professional”, as she called herself.

Both she and Arthur were on many non-sectarian boards and commissions as well, including
Joanne’s term on the Guilford County School Board. Together they lived a life dedicated to civic

engagement, community building, religious devotion and social change.

This year, following Joanne's passing last year, the Joanne and Arthur Bluethenthal Fund for
Temple Emanuel was established. The Fund shall be used for the purpose of enhancing the
religious life and education of the members of Temple of all ages, including the support of the
general operation and the material needs of the Temple's Religious School and its Pre-School.

The Temple anticipates that the annual withdrawal from the Fund for the Temple's benefit will

help ameliorate budget pressures and assure the future of the Temple Religious School and Pre-
School.

Additional contributions to the Fund are appreciated and can be made in honor of the
Bluethenthals or in honor or memory of another.

Through this Fund the Temple will preserve and honor the cherished memories of two of its
brightest lights upon whose shoulders we all stand today!




